

Headteacher: Mrs Lynn Torrance

Date: 19th May 2022

Dear candidate,

I am delighted that you have requested an application pack, and are considering whether you wish to further your teaching career here with us at Wroxall Primary School.

Wroxall is a small village primary school currently consisting of five mixed-age classes. We pride ourselves on our CARE values (Challenge, Achievement, Resilience and Enjoyment) and are seeking a candidate who shares our commitment - to teach the right things, to the right children, in the right way and at the right time. Substantial building work at school is now complete. The £2000, 000 development has transformed the facilities available for children and staff within school. We are in an ideal position now to move forward rapidly on our journey to becoming recognised as a good school by OFSTED.

At Wroxall Primary School we have high expectations for all of our children to achieve. We are seeking a new team member who shares this passion for excellence. This role is a great opportunity for someone who is keen: to develop their teaching and middle leadership skills, be proactive in raising standards of attainment and embodies our vision of providing the very best for each and every pupil. We are seeking an excellent teacher who has energy, enthusiasm, drive and dedication to join our team and truly make a difference to future outcomes for our children.

The role advertised is a class teacher post within our mixed 4/5 class. In order to secure high quality teaching and learning in all curriculum areas across the school, each teacher is expected to take responsibility for leading some foundation subjects as part of their role. Wroxall Primary school is a reflective environment where continuous CPD and a strong team ethos is central to improving outcomes for all as part of a collaborative approach.

Please read the Job Description and Person Specification carefully and complete the application form, giving as much relevant information as you can. Due to the journey of improvement the school is currently undertaking, this role would not be suitable for an ECT.

Visits to the school are welcome. Please do feel welcome to contact the school office via email or phone to arrange this. Thank you for taking the time to enquire about the opportunity to join our welcoming and dedicated team.

I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely

Lynn Torrance - Headteacher